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South Petherwin CP School
 Teaching Assistant 

Hours: 28.75 hrs Term Time
Band: SP1
Start date: September 2025

About the Role: 
The governors of South Petherwin CP School are pleased to be able to offer the opportunity for a full-time Teaching Assistant to join our team.  We are looking for someone who is warm, enthusiastic and dedicated to this important role with our youngest children.  It is a rare opportunity to join our talented, motivated and happy staff.  The post will be based in South Petherwin School  and is for candidates with a positive, nurturing approach to children.  Candidates will need to have work experience of working within a primary school and teaching phonics would be beneficial.

If you decide to apply, please refer to the person specification and job description when writing your application.  We are looking for the ‘right person’ to fulfil the role and we believe that recruitment is not a science based entirely on tick boxes and, therefore, would encourage you to apply if you feel you could make a difference to the lives of the children at our school.

About Us: 
South Petherwin is a very popular and oversubscribed primary school with 117 pupils on roll. We are proud to be a village school and pre-school at the heart of the community and are strongly committed to enabling each child to access a broad, enriched education of the highest quality.  Our school motto is ‘learning today to change tomorrow’ and we all believe in the power of education to transform lives.  The post offers an opportunity to be part of a supportive and caring school community who have high expectations of themselves and each other and who have children at the heart of everything they do. 

To apply: 
Please download the application form from our website  https://www.south-petherwin.net

and email your completed form to secretary@south-petherwin.net by:  Tuesday 15th July 2025.

Interviews will be held on: Thursday 17th July

South Petherwin CP School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children; this is a commitment which we expect all staff and volunteers to share. The successful candidate will be required to have an enhanced criminal records disclosure check in line with the Government’s safer recruitment guidelines. South Petherwin CP School values the diversity of our workforce and welcomes applications from all sectors of the community.
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